
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular Letter 32/2022 
 

1st December 2022 
 
Subject:  Digital@Sea International Conference postponement  
 
To:   Members and Sister Organizations 
 

 
Dear Members, 
 
In relation with the previous circular letter CL 30-2022 - First quarter 2023 events and meetings, the Digital@Sea 
International Conference initially scheduled the 6 and 7 February 2023 in Copenhagen, Denmark, has been 
postponed until 2024 due to the recent election in Denmark and the negotiation on a new government. 
 

Further information will be made available in due time through the IALA and Digital@Sea communication channels. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 


